
Priory News 1st March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you all had a good half-term break. It was good to see the 

children refreshed and ready for the new half-term of learning. 

We have held our parents evenings this week and have been pleased 

to meet with so many parents to share the progress your children are 

making. If you didn’t manage to make an appointment, please contact 

the school office so that we can arrange a time to meet with you. 

As I write this, our Year 5 children are out on their trip to West Stow—

we hope they enjoy the first-hand exploration of Anglo-Saxon houses. 

We look forward to hearing all about it on their return. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Parents Do Day 7th March 

World Book Day 7th March 

Year 4 Human Body Workshops 13th March 

Year 3/4 Animals and Fossils 

Talk 

14th March 

Science Week 11th—15th March 

HT6 Class Assembly 13th March 

MD5 Class Assembly 20th March 

Year 5 Anglo-Saxon Day 22nd March 

Year 4 Residential Group 1 18th—20th March 

Year 4 Residential Group 2 25th—27th March 

Year 3 Coffee Morning 26th March 

End of Term Thursday, 28th March 

Easter Holiday 29th March—14th April 

Training Day—School Closed Monday, 15th April 

Summer Term Starts Tuesday, 16th April 

World Book Day—7th March 

Dress up as your favourite book character on 7th March, as 

part of our activities to mark World Book Day! 

You should also have received a letter about the activities    

taking place next week which are all book-related.  

Our Parents Do Day will also be book-themed and we are     

inviting parents to come and share a book and a biscuit in the 

hall with your child at the following times: 

Year 4: 9—9.30am 

Year 3: 9.45—10.15am 

Year 5: 10.30 –11am 

Year 6: 11.15—11.45am 

We very much hope you will join us. 

London Zoo Visits 

London Zoo want as many people as possible to enjoy a brilliant day 

out and to benefit from seeing and finding out about the amazing 

animals which live at the zoo. 

To help families who might find the cost or other challenges a     

barrier to visiting, their Universal Credit tickets provide entry at a 

reduced price for as little as £3 per person. 

You must book in advance, to avoid disappointment.  

To find out more about it, click on the link here.  

 
HAC Bracelets 

Dear Parents, 

On the 4th March through to the 8th March, there will be 

a bracelet selling stall in the hall at breaktimes. These 

bracelets consist of loom band bracelets and crocheted 

(plaited brackelets). Included with the price will be a free 

Haribo sweet. If your child would wish to buy a bracelet, 

the price for a loom bracelet is 50p and a crochet bracelet 

is 80p.  

Just a reminder it will be on the 4th March through to the 

8th March. The bracelet stand is called H.A.C. Bracelets. 

We are donating the money raised for our school’s play 

equipment. 

By Harry T, Ayla, and Charlotte S 

Attendance 

Our school attendance is currently 95.7% which is good!  

Please remember to let us know if your child is unwell. If you need 

to request absence for an exceptional circumstance, you should 

complete the form for this. The form is available from the school 

office—or can be found on our website, under policies. 

https://zsllondonzoo.seetickets.com/zsl/zsl-london-zoo-universal-credit-admission?_gl=1*xl3uhv*_ga*MTU0NTIyOTE3NS4xNzA5Mjk0MDI2*_ga_MWZNHV9X89*MTcwOTI5NDAyNi4xLjAuMTcwOTI5NDAyNi4wLjAuMA..







